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Welcomes the all Year 7 Boys and their Parents 

We warmly welcome you to Bishops and as a welcome gift we are giving you a Smarties 

tube 

The sweets are for you to enjoy and while doing so you can help us raise funds for the school 

by filling the empty tube with coins (suggestion 20p). 

The monies that we collect from our various fundraising efforts are used to provide much 

needed items that benefit the boys, the items that we have donated include the large 

garden chess set, rucking machine for rugby, digital cameras etc.  

The filled tubes should be labelled with your name and tutor group, eg: A Salisbury, 7M and 

returned to the school reception or to your form Tutor by the 15th of September 2017 to be in 

the running for a prize. 

The Tutor group that raises the most money will win the bragging rights and a box of 

chocolates and the boy who raises the most money will win a Gift voucher 
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